The Cover Page Competition
for the “Annual Report on the Environment, the Sound Material-Cycle Society and the Biodiversity 2014”

We are pleased to announce that we will organize a competition on the cover page of the captioned white paper same as last year.  

Please send us your drawings no later than Jan.31, 2014.
We hope that this event can serve you as an opportunity to think about how to protect our environment, how to achieve creating the Sound Material-Cycle Society and how to preserve our biodiversity.

